
      
 

3rd July 2024. 
 

Year 1 Seaside Trip 
 

Monday 15th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of this term’s topic on the Seaside/Under the Sea, children from year 1 will be visiting St 
Anne’s beach, on Monday 15th July.  The children will be walking along the Victorian Promenade, 
looking at the beach huts, playing on the sand, and finishing off with an ice cream. 
 
Children will be leaving after registration; we will return to school at approx 2.30pm.  Clothing 
should represent the weather on the day, i.e. T Shirt and sun hat if warm, jumper and coat if not. 
Please apply sun screen before the children come to school, staff are not able to re-apply. Any 
child needing travel sickness tablets should be given one before school and one to be given to the 
class teacher for the return journey. 
          
Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for all children unless otherwise specified on 
the slip below, any parent sending a packed lunch for the trip please note it must be in a named 
plastic bag so all rubbish can be disposed of.  Please supply an extra bottle of water.  
 
We are asking for a donation of £2.00.  Please could you return the slip and payment to school by 
Friday 12th July.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs Zinna. 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for _______________________________________________________________ 

to attend the trip to St Annes Beach on Monday 15th July. I enclose £2.00. 

Parent Contact Number ____________________________________________________________ 

Allergies/Medical Notes_____________________________________________________________ 

I will be providing a packed lunch   

I would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch  
 

 


